
As part of the Island-Wide Safety Improvements Project—funded by the 
Federal Highway Administration and including striping along Route 1 from 
the Route 1/6 intersection to the Route 1/11 intersection - the Department of 
Public Works (DPW) will enhance safety along Dead Man’s Curve in Asan. 

Safety enhancements specific to Dead Man’s Curve are expected to begin 
in May and will include the installation of rumble stripes, optical speed 
bars, narrowed travel lanes, and wider edge pavement markings along the 
2,200-foot stretch.
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